
- Translation - 

 

UAC.CS/012/2018                May 17, 2018 
 
Re: Notification of moving UAC from mai to SET  
 

To : President  
       The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 
UAC Global Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify that, on May 11, 2018, the 
Board of Directors’ Meeting has resolved to approve to move UAC from mai to SET by assigning the 
Management to submit the application for listing in the Stock Exchange of Thailand (“SET”).  
 
Please be noted that the Company has to obtain the approval from SET for listing in SET as well.  
 

Please be informed accordingly.                     

 

Sincerely yours, 

- Signature – 

(Miss Nilrat Jaruamnopas) 
Chief Financial Officer 
Authorized to sign on behalf of the Company 
       

 

 

 

 


